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MANATEE COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
A SOLE SOURCE CONTRACT 

 

SUBJECT/TITLE  Moyno Pump Parts  DATE POSTED 
 
MC ____________ 
 

PROCUREMENT 
REPRESENTATIVE 

Thomas Couchois Jr, 
Procurement Agent I 

DATE CONTRACT  
SHALL BE AWARDED May 23, 2024 

DEPARTMENT Utilities  CONSEQUENCES IF 
DEFERRED Inoperative Moyno Pumps 

REQUISITION NO.  
R084753 

AUTHORIZED BY 
DATE Jacob Erickson, Purchasing Official 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD A SOLE SOURCE CONTRACT 

The Manatee County Procurement Division provides notice of its intent to award a sole source contract with a value of 
$79,920.20 with Carl Eric Johnson, Inc. for the provision of Moyno Pump Parts.   
 
 

ENABLING/REGULATING AUTHORITY 
Federal/State law(s), administrative ruling(s), Manatee County Comp Plan/Land Development Code, ordinances, resolutions, policy. 

Manatee County Code of Laws 

BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION 

Manatee County Procurement Division has completed a due diligence review and intends to procure Moyno Pump Parts from 
Carl Eric Johnson, Inc without conducting a competitive solicitation process for the following reason(s).  

The Manatee County Utilities Department currently relies on Moyno pumps at their Biosolids facility. These pumps have 
performed remarkably well. However, to uphold their functionality and efficiency, it's essential to replace the parts that naturally 
wear over time. As the sole authorized distributor of Moyno pumps and replacement components in Florida, Carl Eric Johnson, 
Inc. ensures that the County receives genuine, high-quality parts that are directly compatible with Moyno pumps. Opting for 
alternative pumps would not only incur additional costs for the County but could also lead to compatibility issues, necessitating 
modifications. Maintaining the integrity of the Moyno pumping system through the use of authentic replacement parts is crucial in 
preserving the optimal performance of the facility. 

 

Any company that believes they can provide this good or service must provide, in writing, convincing technical data sufficient to 
support their position to the Manatee County Procurement Division at purchasing@mymanatee.org no later than May 22, 2024.  
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